
 

 

 

Circular No (15) for 2018 

On Young Professionals Program (YPP) - 

United Nations 

To: All Ministries & Federal Entities  
 
The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources 
(FAHR) would like to send you kind regards, wishing you 
all the success in your endeavors. 
 
Further to the Authority’s Circular No (14) for 2018, 
inviting all ministries and federal entities, in collaboration 
with the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and international 
cooperation, to nominate suitable candidates to join 
Young Professionals Program (YPP) launched by United 
Nations Secretariat in New York. 
 
Nomination this year should be as per the following 
employment areas@ 

1. Legal Affairs (Application No 97458) 
2. Social Affairs (Application No 97511) 
3. Statistics (Application No 97438) 

 
Applications along with other related documents can be 
submitted electronically using Inspira, and must be sent 
before Thursday, August 09, 2018 via the link: 
(http://inspira.un.org). 

 
Please be assured of the Authority’s support and 
assistance in this regard. 
    

http://inspira.un.org/


 

 

 
Thank you for your cooperation  

Dr. Abdurrahman Al Awar,  

Director General,  

Federal Authority for Government Human 

Resources  

 

Issued on June 20, 2018  

 

Cc YPP 

For more information please contact: 

Email: YPP2018@un.org 

 

Websites: careers.un.org/ypp - lnspira.un.org 
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